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REPORT OF THE HEAD OF BUSINESS MANAGEMENT 

 
 
SUBJECT:  
STRATEGIC GRANT LETTER – 2012/13 
 
Introduction 
 
Associated with the annual National Park Grant the Welsh Government sets out a 
series of priority objectives for the National Park Authorities to achieve in the 
Strategic Grant Letter.  The letter for 2012/13 is included for Members’ information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(For further information contact Alan Hare – Head of Business Management on ext 4810) 
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